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 In this issue:  

     Life Story Day  

     Brontë cast - is there a Patrick out there? 

     Dates for your Diary 

     Other local theatre events 

 
 

 

A reminder about this special event taking place this Saturday.  It is going to be 

interesting, informative and fun.  We hope to see you there. 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 



 

 
 

 

Brontë cast - is there a Patrick out there? 

 

Circumstances have changed for one of the cast of Brontë resulting in him no 

longer being able to take on the role.  We are therefore looking for someone to 

play Patrick, father to the three sisters and Branwell.  It could be played by 

someone in their 40s to 60s and requires a soft Irish accent.  In this play the cast 

take on other roles, including some of the characters from the novels, and the 

actor playing Patrick also plays Mr Rochester from Jane Eyre, as well as a couple 

of other characters.  It's an exciting play so being part of it will certainly be a 

rewarding experience. 

 

If you, or someone you know, might be interested in taking on this role please 

contact the Director of Brontë, Stuart Waterworth, stuwworth@btinternet.com. 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

We Happy Few by Imogen Stubbs 

In preparation for our production for March 2020 - 

Reading: Tuesday 22nd October, 7.30pm, Editor's Room (next to the Studio), 

Kingdon House 

Auditions: Sunday 1st December, 2pm, Northcott Room, Kingdon House  

Explore a Play Day 

Sunday 5th January from 2pm, Morse Room, Kingdon House 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Other local theatre news and events  

 

 Septemberfest, 19th-21st Sept, Barbican Theatre, Plymouth. A mixed bill 

festival of short work to kickstart the new season. Currently taking 

expressions of interest. info@thewheel.org.uk, 

www.thewheel.org.uk/current-productions.   

 Paddleboat Theatre Company present the tale of journalist Clare 

Hollingworth, Sat 21st Sept 2pm, Tavistock Library. 

 Sleeping Beauty, a Maleficent Tale, Sterts Theatre, performances in 

December, auditions 28th Sept 2pm Sterts, 29th Sept 2pm Kerr Street Social 

Club Plymouth; contact@nowallcreativearts.org. 

 Squashbox Theatre presents Shivers and Shadows, Fri 25th Oct 4pm, Sterts 

Studio. 

 Tavistock Musical Theatre Company Presents The Sound of Music, 21st to 

26th October, Tavistock Town Hall. 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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